
March 21st was World Down 
Syndrome Day  and we have been 
raising awareness as this year’s 
campaign is all about support. 
Everyone needs support 
sometimes and that’s just the 
same for families of people who 
have Down syndrome. Thanks to all 
who showed support by wearing 
odd socks, lots of you even created 
your own pair with your family 
members! Well done all!

During the day, all children 
made Eco pledges including 
to stop littering, recycle 
better, use less plastic and 
waste less food and water. 
We hope you will all continue 
this at home? A great time 
was had by all!  

Reception 1 Zaynab
Reception 2 Ayaan 
Larch Sultan 
Beech Anab 
Willow Zareen 
Maple Faryal 
Woodlands Muhammad 
Chestnut Yahya 
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Elm Zainab 
Oak Muskan 
Deputy Principal Dominion
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Elm 99.13%
Well done!
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Thank you to all of the parents 
who joined us in class for our 
Science Week investigations, 
‘To flush or not to flush!’ 

We learnt valuable lessons 
about how biodegradable 
certain products were. We all 
realised that we must NEVER 
flush baby wipes, face wipes or 
surface wipes down the toilet as 
they cause ‘FATBERGS’ YUCK! 


